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May 1, 2018 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

  

I want to inform you of a troubling activity over the last week involving our school, so you are aware of it and 

how the district has reacted. 

  

Someone has dumped foul substances at our front door during the morning or afternoon over the last several 

days. The substance is not toxic or poisonous and it has been thoroughly cleaned after being discovered. No 

one has been hurt or affected by the activity. 

  

Fortunately, our Safe Schools department and Surrey RCMP believe they have identified the individual 

responsible and will be following up. In the meantime, Safe Schools has assigned one of its staff to the school 

on a full-time basis to prevent the incident from reoccurring.  

  

We expect no further incidents and want you to know students are safe. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. R. Sull Bains  
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